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The SHPO awarded Hurricane Sandy disaster relief funds to a private homeowner for the 

rehabilitation of the Mary B. Moody House in New Haven’s Fair Haven Heights section. The 

project included the replacement of a slate tile roof and the rebuilding of Yankee gutters. 

 

Constructed in 1875, the Victorian Gothic Revival mansion was built for and occupied by Dr. Mary 

Moody and her family. Moody, who had a medical degree from the University of Buffalo, was a 

rare female physician in the Victorian era. She had a long practice in New Haven and was active 

in a variety of medical and social organizations. The house is listed in the National Register of 

Historic Places for its association with Moody and for its architectural significance.  

 

 


